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Dear Center for ifhs of Prey Volunteer,

In recognition of your contribution to the wildlife of Flarida and the Central
Florida community, and in celebration of National Volunteer Week, please accept
our sincere appreciation for your volunteer efforts.

This combined effort of staff and volunteers enables so many worthwhile things:
&

* the successful treatment of 419 raptors in 1986 and already 168 in 1987

* the increased awareness of many Center visitors as to the problems birds
of prey are facing in today's environment

* the remodeling and construction of several *rehabilitation and aviary
display cages _.

* many other varied tasks and improvements ranging from the computerization
of the aviary bird records the Bald Eagle Stamp Program and other activities

Without your help doing the daily, sometimes menial, tasks necessary for the operation
of the Center, those gilorious moments of watching a rehabilitated hawk, owl, wvulture,
or eagle fly away for a second chance at freedom, would not be possiblel

The Ceénter staff alone could never meet the ever-growing needs of the education and
rehabilitation facility we are becoming without YOU, our dedicated volunteers!
THANKS for caring and sharing your time at Florida audubon Society's Center For

Birds of Prey!
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Rebee Collins
President; w#la Audubon Society Curator, Center for Birds of Prey
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